The meeting was scheduled for 6:30PM at Allied Gardens Recreation Center, 5155 Greenbriar Ave., San Diego. All Board members were present. Only two other club members were present. Since there were not enough members for a quorum no business could be conducted.

This was not an official meeting and is for informational purposes of what was discussed, no official business was conducted.

President's Report: Crystal Sanders discussed our non-profit status with both the IRS and the State of California. Insurance coverage was discussed.

Treasurer's Report: Current Balance: \$13,373.49, includes a deposit of \$1165.00 from classes, shed expenses of \$426.72. USDAA January trial net cash income of \$20.10 plus 487 worth of vouchers

Committee Reports:

Membership: Crystal Sanders reported the grace period ends in 2 weeks. 86 members have renewed plus 2

juniors. 15 members have not renewed

Trials: April AKC trial: Closes Saturday. Shelley Bakalis need volunteers

April/May NADAC Trial: Donna Mikschl reported it the premium still needs to be approved by

NADAC.

June USDAA Trial: We need another course builder

July AKC trial: Susanne Glasgow reported we need a hospitality chairperson

October NADAC trial: Donna Mikschl reported it will probably be at Dehesa. Ric Pitman will be

the judge.

Unfinished Business:

No business could be conducted.

New Business

No business could be conducted.

Next General Meeting: May 17, 2011 at Dehesa

Respectfully Submitted Robyn Broock Secretary